
Attachment A 

 

 

 

A RESOLUTION RECEIVING A PRESENTATION ON THE NC 54 WEST 

CORRIDOR STUDY PHASE TWO 

 

 

WHEREAS, the Town of Carrboro participates in the Durham-Chapel Hill-Carrboro 

Metropolitan Planning Organization (DCHC MPO); and  

 

WHEREAS, the Board of Alderman has interest in receiving updates related to regional 

transportation study impacting local community members; and 

 

WHEREAS, the Board of Alderman received a presentation from VHB on the NC 54 West 

Corridor Study on October 16, 2018; and  

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Carrboro Board of Aldermen that the Board 

receives the presentation from VHB on the second phase of the NC 54 West Corridor Study, 

and the associated report with its findings and recommendations.   

 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that the Board provides the following comments:    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
This the 15th day of October in 2019. 


